TOWN OF ONALASKA
PLAN COMMISSION MEETING
MAY 7, 2012

The regular monthly meeting of the Town of Onalaska Plan Commission was called to order at 7:00 pm
by Chairman Rolly Bogert at the Town of Onalaska Town Hall, W7052 2" Street, Onalaska. Members
present were: Rolly Bogert, Frank Fogel, Tom Thompson, and Stan Hauser. Absent members : Doug
Shefelbine. Clerk Melissa Erdman was present.

A motion was made by Frank Fogel and seconded by Stan Hauser to approve the agenda as presented.
Motion passed unanimously.

A motion was made by Tom Thompson and seconded by Frank Fogel to approve the minutes of the April
13, 2012 plan commission meeting. Motion passed unanimously.

Discussion on variance of detached garage height for Gary Simmons, N7556 County Road D, Holmen, Tax
parcel # 10-1353-1. Gary Simmons, W7207 Heram Road Holmen, WI explained the building to the Plan
Commission. A motion was made by Stan Hauser to recommend to the Town Board approval of a
variance for the height of the detached garage. Frank Fogel seconded the motion. Motion passed
unanimously.

FUTURE AGENDA ITEMS:
The Plan Commission will continue to meet at 5pm before the Plan Commission Meetings to address the
plan.

Al Louis’ and Donna Murphy’s terms are complete. The Chairman will appoint 2 new members to the
commission.

Frank Fogel states we need to decide where the town is going and make changes to the comprehensive
plan based on those goals. Also need to review the map and fix things on the county map.

Rolly Bogert states we need to review state statutes and see how the maps fall into those statutes.

Motion was made by Frank Fogel and seconded by Stan Hauser to adjourn the meeting at7:10 pm.
Motion passed unanimously.

Respectfully submitted by Melissa Erdman, Clerk



